
From: Web <web@herefordshire.gov.uk>  
Sent: 15 May 2019 12:11 
To: Planning Enquiries <planning_enquiries@herefordshire.gov.uk> 
Subject: Planning application comment was submitted 

 

The following is a comment on application 'P191188/F' by 'Rowan Brooman' 

  

Nature of feedback: Support the application 

 
Comment:  

Councillor Partridge visited the site. He reported that the existing building was to be 
replaced with a new, larger structure. It would not have any affect on anyone else. 
Councillors discussed the proposal, agreeing that the facility had been a good idea and 
was well used and agreed to support the application. 

Attachment: 

Their contact details are as follows: 

First name: Rowan 
Last name: Brooman 
  

Telephone: [Response - Telephone] 
Email: Clerk@bishopsfromeparishcouncil.co.uk 
  

Postcode:  
Address:  

Link Id: 
https://www.herefordshire.gov.uk/info/200142/planning_services/planning_application_s
earch/details?id=191188 
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